
 
 
Date:  July 25, 2011       
 
To:  GAM / Sales Engineers 
 
From:  Todd Krofta - Quality Engineer Lincoln 
   
  Chris Slinkman - Product Manager 
 
Subject: Notice of a Tooling Change 

Implementation Date:  July 2011 
 
In an attempt to improve the performance in molding the 44441 series product, we have 
made some modifications to the latch in these molds.  These changes effect the latch of 
the part and are shown in the pictures below.  We have added draft to these molds to help 
the part release allowing Molex to run a more robust process.  No other changes have 
been made that would effect the form, fit, or function of this part.  See attached 
presentation for a detailed description of the dimensional changes. 
 
Old Latch New Latch 

 
 
 
Affected parts 
444412003 444411003 
444412004 444411004 
444412005 444411005 
444412006 444411006 
 
We are sorry for the late notice and any inconvenience this may have caused. 
If you have any question or concerns, please contact us. 
 
 




